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As part of Rosslare's commitment to delivering secure and compliant solutions, we provide the following guidance on 

ensuring NDAA compliance when using AxTraxPro: 

 

Non-Compliant Hardware 

 

AxTraxPro video integration that incorporates non-NDAA-compliant hardware—such as Hikvision or Dahua cameras—is 

not suitable for use by federal agencies or contractors supplying equipment to these agencies. 

 

Meeting NDAA Requirements 

 

To achieve NDAA compliance, AxTraxPro must be used in conjunction with fully compatible third-party cameras that meet 

NDAA standards, if used as. The system retains full functionality and performance when paired with compliant cameras. 

 

Recommended Steps for Compliance 

 

1. Replace Non-Compliant Cameras: Identify and replace any non-compliant hardware within the AxTraxPro video 

integration setup. 

2. Verify Compliance: Confirm the compliance status of cameras by consulting AxTraxPro’s support team or 

referencing the list of approved NDAA-compliant cameras. 

3. Integrate Compliant Options: Ensure that new cameras are seamlessly integrated into AxTraxPro for optimal 

performance while maintaining regulatory compliance. 

 

Commitment to Compliance 

 

Rosslare Secure Access Solutions is dedicated to supporting customers in achieving NDAA compliance and ensuring the 

secure, reliable operation of our systems in all environments. For questions or further assistance, please contact our 

support team. 

 

 


